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Coming Your Way!

We have a brief version of the e-newsletter this month to tell you that
our print version is coming to your mailbox. Twice a year, we do a
hard-copy version, and this is the Fall edition, arriving in early
November. 

You’ll find a story about many projects we completed this year, from
pool maintenance to landscaping improvements. October saw the
biggest celebration of our 30th Anniversary with the screening of a
new documentary, and we tell you about who takes care of the
archives at Wake Robin. There is also a historical timeline, a listing of
upcoming Inquire presentations, and an early notice of special events
for Priority Depositors.

If you didn’t get one in the mail, we would happily send one. Please

https://www.wakerobin.com/
https://www.wakerobin.com/2022/02/the-history-of-the-jean-connor-library/
https://youtu.be/sKnck5tOm1Q
http://www.wakerobin.com


give us a call: 802-264-5100.

The First Thirty

President & CEO, Meagan Buckley welcomes residents and staff to the festivities

On October 25th, residents and staff came together to celebrate the
viewing of "The First Thirty", a video commemorating Wake Robin's
30th Anniversary. There were appetizers, a wine table (sponsored by
the Social Committee), and a delicious dinner. What a wonderful night!
 

Wake Robin in the New York Times



The New York Times has spotted a trend and Wake Robin is part of it.
In an article that appeared on October 31, the Times reported that
many seniors are choosing to live in retirement communities that are
closer to their children and grandchildren. It’s nice to see the Wake
Robin campus in several photos. Click on the link and check it out. 

Happy Anniversary, Wake Robin!

https://www.nytimes.com/2023/10/31/realestate/retirement-communities-family.html


Planning for our 30th Anniversary began last year when we rounded up
dozens of volunteers, residents, and staff, to make a human “30.” We
turned this drone image into a promotional button we have been
wearing all year. This is what it looked like on photoshoot day. 

 ​  ​
​Remember to keep up with all that's happening at Wake Robin by
checking out our Facebook and Instagram pages, and make sure to
like and follow us! You will see fun and informative posts, like the one
above!
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